
FARTHINGHOE ALMSHOUSES 

 

 

The trustees of The Charity of Thomas Amphlett are pleased to confirm that the three 

Almshouses in Farthinghoe remain occupied. 

 

Our commitment to maintaining and up-dating the Almshouses is ongoing which we 

hope provides the Residents with comfortable living.   

 

As always a big thank you to the trustees, who are all voluntary: Andrew Bowyer,  

Victor Tolchard and Merry Wadlow.   

 

We would also like to thank the tradesmen who have continued to attend at the 

Almshouses in these very difficult times due to the Coronavirus Pandemic.     

 

For further information, please find details on the Farthinghoe Parish Council website, 

or contact the chairman, Jenny Forbes on 01295 711942.  
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